
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  Toren Marks, for              
enthusiasm towards making a 
train with wheels and axles 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Friday 9th February 2018 

Year 2 -  George King, for working 
so hard this week in literacy. 

Year 3 -  Sara Lowther, for having 
a fantastic attitude towards work. 

Year 4 -  The Whole Class, for   
having a fantastic morning at our 
P.E event. They were polite, hard 
working and well behaved . 

Year 5 -  Lydia Wain, for great      
attitude and work. 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS -  Robin Eastwood 
Year 1 -  Emily Thompson 

Year 2 -  Tilly Jones 
Year 3 -   Elizabeth Richards 

Year 4 -  Jessica Talbot-
Landon 

Year 5 - Sebastian Nattress   
Year 6 -  Sophia Collingwood 

 

Reception -  Lola Nixon, for always 
brightening our day with her     
gorgeous smile and always trying 
hard. Well done! 

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Year 3 

Golden Broom Award  - Year  1 
This week’s attendance is 

95.8% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

 EYFS -  Charlie Cook 
Year 1 -  Oliver Clark 

Year 2 -   Mathew Killeen 
Year 3 -  Isabelle Killeen 

Year 4 -  Ava, Lily, Millie & 
Eva 

Year 5 - Jay Carter  
Year 6 -  Amber Collingwood 

 
 

 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2017 
 

Tuesday 20th February - Parents evening 

Wednesday 21st February - Parents evening 

Wednesday 21st February - Yr6 Visit to Beamish Museum. 

Tuesday 27th February - Storyteller visit 

Thursday  1st March - World Book Day 

Friday 9th March Dojo winners trip to the zoo. 

Monday 19th March - Friday 23rd March - Sport Relief 

week 

Monday 26th March - Easter Service 

Thursday 29th March - Monday 16th April Easter Term     

Holiday 

Year 6 -  Maisie Clarke, for         
producing some excellent writing 
this week and doing really well in 
maths. 

Polite Notice 

We have had an outbreak of head lice in School, please could 

you check your child's hair over the half term holiday . 

Thank you. 

Community Request 

We must once again please ask parents to refrain from parking in 

the Broumley court housing area beside school. This is a private 

residential area and not part of the ‘walk to school route’.      

Residents are becoming increasingly upset at the inability to get 

their own cars in and out of the close.  We appreciate parking is 

limited and difficult and appreciate your co operation and       

understanding in this matter  

Thank you. 

World Book Day! 

This year World book day will be held in school on Thursday 1st 

March. Children may come to school dressed as something ‘magical’! 

We cant wait to see you all. 


